LONG ISLAND UNIVERSITY OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

MEMORANDUM

(excerpt from Memo to the Community)

TO: LIU Community

FROM: David J. Steinberg

DATE: October 25, 2012

SUBJECT: University Update

The Board continues to monitor the progress of and preparations for the Middle States accreditation visit next spring. The Evaluation Team Chair, Dr. Jack Varsalona, has reviewed an early draft of our Self-Study Report. (That draft has also been shared with the entire University community for review and feedback.) President Varsalona has just completed a preliminary visit to LIU to get a first-hand sense of our institutional reality. In December the final Self-Study Report will be shared with the Board for review and approval before it is sent to Middle States early in 2013. As many of you know through your own participation, this acceleration of activity will continue throughout this academic year.